
Board Self-Evaluation and Assessment 

2024 

Please take time to contemplate each of the statements below.  We will take time to 

discuss each of these during the board meeting Monday night. If you have any 

questions do not hesitate to contact either Mrs. Melissa Summers or Mr. Bob  

Cervetto.    

  

1. A vision statement is in place for the district. 

 

2. A comprehensive statement of goals for the district is in place. 

 

3. Board action reinforces the central importance of the goals to the work of the 

district. 

 

4. The Board monitors plan implementation and district success in a formal, 

scheduled manner. 

 

5. The Board is familiar with the broad outlines of the systems the 

superintendent has put in place to manage district operations.   

 

6. The Board and superintendent team regularly communicate regarding the 

progress of the district toward its written goals. 

 

7. Written operating procedures for the Board and superintendent are in place. 

 

8. The Board is an advocate for the district within the community. 

 

9. The Board is an active advocate for the district with other elected officials.    

 


